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Year 11 Leavers’ Celebration

Today we celebrated our Year 11 pupils with a
wonderful day filled with reflection, thanksgiving,
and celebration. Pupils enjoyed ice creams
together in the sun before coming together to
mark the end of their secondary school journey,
sharing stories, achievements, and messages of
support for the future.

As part of the day, we also held a Celebration of
the Word; a special service that allowed us to give
thanks for their time here, celebrate their growth,
and ask for blessings on whatever path they
choose to follow next.

It was a wonderful moment for both pupils and
staff; a fitting way to celebrate their
achievements and wish them well in their future
endeavors.

We look forward to seeing our Year 11 pupils for
their final examinations next week and at their
upcoming Prom celebration.
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Netball Success

Next week is National Sports Week and in
preparation would would like to celebrate the
successful season that St. Wilfrid's KS3 Netball
team has had:

Year 7 Team were Runners Up in the South
Tyneside League and tournament.

Year 8 Team were Runners Up in the South
Tyneside tournament and third in the league.
Year 9 Team were Runner Up in the South
Tyneside tournament and third in the league.

Sport plays a huge role in life at St Wilfrid’s,
offering all students the opportunity to get
involved, stay active, and enjoy healthy
competition. Sport at St Wilfrid’s isn’t just about
physical ability; it’s about teamwork, discipline,
confidence, and making sure everyone feels
valued and supported in their sporting journey.

This week, | have thoroughly enjoyed visiting lots of lessons across the school and
seeing first-hand the hard work, focus, and enthusiasm that our pupils bring to their

studies each day.

It's a wonderful reminder of their ability to rise to a challenge and make the most of
every opportunity. We also took time this week to celebrate our Year 11 pupils. Leaving
secondary school is a significant milestone in their education and a proud moment for
all of us. As they move on to their next chapters, we wish them every success and
happiness in the future, and we hope they carry forward the values and lessons

learned here at St Wilfrid's.
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